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PRECONSIDERED RES. NO.     :
By:  Council Member Martinez 

TITLE:
Resolution finding that the enactment of Proposed Int. No. 732-A does not have a significant adverse impact on the environment and is consistent with the state environmental quality review act.

BACKGROUND AND INTENT:

The Committee on Fire and Criminal Justice Services, chaired by Council Member Miguel Martinez, has been convened to consider this Preconsidered Resolution.  The Committee is expected to vote on Proposed Int. No. 732-A.  The enactment of local legislation is considered to be an “action“ subject to the New York State Environmental Quality Review Act (Environmental Conservation Law, Article 8) and the City Environmental Quality Review Procedure (CEQR), which require an analysis of the environmental impacts of taking that action.  One possible outcome of the environmental analysis is a determination that the proposed action will not have a “significant adverse environmental impact,” warranting the issuance of a Negative Declaration.  Such an environmental analysis was performed regarding the enactment of Proposed Int. No. 732-A and it was determined that the issuance of a Negative Declaration was, in fact, the appropriate outcome.  This Preconsidered Resolution is the mechanism by which the Council adopts that Negative Declaration.
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